Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Gordon2, Travis (HC/SC)

Sent: March 25, 2020 8:26 PM

To: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC); Murdock, Kelly (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: RE: N95s

Sure thing.

Am staying away from any pricing discussions - you folks should proceed as you normally would, just wanted to make
sure the connection was being made!!

Super merci
TG

Travis Gordon
Senior Policy Advisor
613-410-2938

-------- Original message ---—--

From: "Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)" <caitlin.mullan-boudreau@canada.ca>
Date: 2020-03-25 8:20 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Murdock, Kelly (SPAC/PSPC)" <kelly.murdock@canada.ca>

Cc: "Gordon2, Travis (HC/SC)" <travis.gordon2@canada.ca>

Subject: Re: N95s

Hi Travis - an update from PSPC officials.

Michael (the amazing officer on the file) confirmed he called and emailed Sadiqg twice as recently as noon today to get a
guote a price in cdn dollars. Unfortunately Sadiq has not provided this info since he was initially asked on March 20.

His last price is about 40% more than what we have paid for any other masks. We would be ok with that if he delivered
1m in Canada ASAP. Officials have redoubled their efforts to get Sadiq to provide the needed pricing info tonight.

If you are speaking with him if you could pass along this info.
Thanks!
Caitlin

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 25, 2020, at 6:34 PM, Murdock, Kelly (SPAC/PSPC) <kelly.murdock@canada.ca> wrote:
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